

October 10, 2018

Dear Donald M. Slager Sunset Foundation,

On behalf of the Governing Board of the Bishop Unified School District, please accept the District's sincere gratitude and appreciation for your very generous \$5,000 donation. Principal Katie Kolker and her staff and students involved in the Artists in Residence & Adventure in the Eastern Sierra program are very grateful.

Your donation will be formally accepted by the Board of Trustees at the Regular Meeting to be held on October 18, 2018.

Again, thank you for your most generous donation.

Sincerely,

Barry Simpson

Superintendent, BUSD

Board of Trustees



September 18, 2018

Palisade Glacier High School Attn: Katie Kolker, Principal Post Office Box 998 Big Pine, California 93513

Ms. Kolker:

The Donald M. Slager Sunset Foundation is pleased to enclose a check in the amount of \$5,000.00 in response to your recent request for financial assistance with the Artists in Residence & Adventure in the Eastern Sierra.

Sincerely,

DONALD M. SLAGER SUNSET FOUNDATION

Noo Hoo!

Thomas L. Hardy, President

TLH:er

